
  

 
 
               

7th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

Glee Club and Performance at Sevenoaks School on Tuesday 6th May 2025 

I will be restarting Glee Club for pupils from Y1 – Y6 interested in singing together on a Tuesday lunchtime. 
This will start after half term on Tuesday 25th February.  

Please sign your child up to join Glee Club on www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage by Friday 14th February. 

This year, we will have the opportunity to join the Sevenoaks Partnership of Primary Schools Choir 
Collaboration performance in the Pamoja Hall at Sevenoaks School on Tuesday 6th May.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for pupils to perform as a school group and also as part of a choir of 200 children in an amazing 
venue. We will leave school in time to start the rehearsal at 2.30pm and there will be an opportunity for one 
parent / guardian of each choir member to attend the concert at 4.00pm at Sevenoaks School.  More details will 
follow in due course. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Shoreham Village School  
Church Street 

Shoreham 
Sevenoaks 

                                                                  Kent   
TN14 7SN 

Headteacher 
  Mrs G Lovatt-Young 

01959 522228 
www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 


